
 
 
 

P.T.F.A MINUTES/NEWSLETTER FOR 3RD JANUARY 2012 
 

PRESENT: Helen, Gayle, Mandy, Jayne, Michelle and Jolie. 
 

APOLOGIES:Louise. 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO EVERYBODY! 
 

Let me start with a big thankyou to everybody who helped make the last day of term such a 
memorable one! The children (and staff and helpers!) had a wonderful day. The trip to the theatre 

to see Alice in Wonderland was a huge success followed by an amazing party. The hall looked 
absolutely fantastic and ALL credit goes to Mandy and Richard for putting so much time and effort 

into it. Thankyou! The food was lovely too so thankyou Jayne and Michelle! and Santa was just 
magical!!! 

Now to business! 
We will be holding a Valentines Disco to mark the end of half term on Friday 10th February 

straight after school. This will be a non-uniform day so the children are ready to party! There will 
be the normal £1.00 entry fee and a maximum of £2.00 for refreshments. 

 
Promises Auction/Chocolate Bingo is booked for Friday 23rd March. This is where promises are 

auctioned off to the highest bidder, hopefully by Charles who i'm sure will get the best price 
possible! Could you promise to do something?.......ironing? bake a cake? mow a lawn? cut a 

hedge? walk a dog? host a dinner party? the list is endless! 
Jolie promised to donate a lemon drizzle cake. Thankyou Jolie! 

We also need donations of prizes so if you have any contacts please ask them to donate! 
Thankyou. 

 
Friday 30th March the children will have the opportunity to buy their parents easter eggs at a cost 

of £1.50 each. 
 

The summer fair was briefly discussed. Provisional dates are the 16th or 23rd June, to be 
confirmed at a later date. 

 
The next P.T.F.A meeting will be Tuesday 7th February at 9.00am. 

Hope to see you there! 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

7.2.2012     Next P.T.F.A Meeting at 9.00am! 
 
10.2.12     Valentines Disco. 
 
23.3.12     Promises Auction/Chocolate Bingo. 
 
30.3.12     Easter Eggs for sale to the children. 


